QUADRING PARISH COUNCIL.

“Rossett”,
Towndam Lane,
Donington,

Nr Spalding,
Lincs. PE11 4TR.

The Annual Parish Council Meeting was held on Monday 22". July
under the Chairmanship of Coun. Mrs W. Hawkes.
Prior to the Meeting there was the usual open forum when a new
Playing Field Committee was formed. This consisted of Liz Stott,
Stephanie Martin, Sarah Cameron and Coun Mrs Rycraft-Jones. An
update was to be given at the next Parish Council Meeting.
The new dog bin in Towndrove had not been emptied and another one
was to be ordered to go near the end of the footpath in Watergatye. Mr
- Michael Faulkner was to be contacted to see if he knew anything about
the Pill-box in Sarahgate. The Clerk was to contact Broadgate
Builders when he had appointed a Solicitor to look after the Council's
interests with regard to the Salem Burial Site. Further objections were
to be made regarding the appeal against planning refusal at 11-13
Towndrove. The grass cutting contract was awarded to Sneath's but
the Council were to discuss what and how often grasses needed cutting
in the village. This was to take place at the next Meeting. The Clerk
was to speak to Coun Diggins about cutting the piece at the Crossroads.
It was thought that the speed limit near the School should be lowered to
20 mph. Tere were some overhanging trees near the School that
needed trimming. There was a problem with rubbish at the Council
House nearest the village, at Crane Bridge. There was a dropped kerk
outside No: 5 Towndrove. Moles causing problems on the Playing
Field were to be discussed at the next Meeting.

M.V.Stacey (Clerk to Quadring Parish Council)



